
  
 

STANDING POLICY COMMITTEE ON FINANCE 

Dealt with on May 11, 2020 – SPC on Finance 
City Council – May 25, 2020 
File No. CK. 1895-3 
Page 1 of 1  
 

 

2018 Canadian Award for Financial Reporting 
 

Recommendation of the Committee 
That the report of the Chief Financial Officer dated May 11, 2020, be received as 
information. 

 
History 
At the May 11, 2020 Standing Policy Committee on Finance meeting, an information 
report of the Chief Financial Officer, Corporate Financial Services, was received 
regarding the above. 
 
Your Committee is forwarding the report for the information of City Council, and for 
potential future acknowledgment.  
 
Attachment 
May 11, 2020 report of the Chief Financial Officer 


